
21st September 2022 

School Fund 

Dear Parents and carers, 

We currently request a weekly voluntary contribution of £2.50 to support us to purchase: 

 Birthday cakes and gifts 

 Special resources, equipment and experiences 

 Nature school equipment 

 ELSA books 

 Fruit for snack time 

 Party food 

 Christmas resources for our make and bake sale 

 Christmas presents  

 Story bags 

 Easter eggs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to pay for school fund in larger amounts, we have worked this out for you: 

Whole year - £95 

Autumn 1 half term - £17.50 

Autumn 2 half term - £17.50 

Payments can be made through our ParentMail app: log in, click the three lines at the 

top, click ‘payments’ and then click ‘shop’. We also accept cash or cheque. 

 

We love to arrange visitors and experiences for our children, but these need to be funded 

ourselves. If you would like to make additional contributions towards these, we will be in 

touch throughout the year with details, and would be very grateful! 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Kat Walsh and Jenny Martin (Co-headteachers) 


